
Sabine Youth Sports 

Annual Board Meeting  

August 13, 2024 

 

The meeting was held at the Sabine Youth Sports Complex and called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

In attendance: 

Justin Glowski  
Scott Watson  
Danette Heffner 
Whitney Sikes 
Preston Garcia 
Amanda Barron 
Kristie Boyd 
Zach McMillan 
Jake Taylor 
Mallory Glowski 
Shandy Bell 
Alisa McCary 
Katie Capps 
Trenton Capps 
Michael Freeman 
Cody Shepherd 
 

The following items of business were discussed. 

 

Board  

- Justin Glowski reminded all present that officer positions have a standard term of two 
years.   

- It was noted that Megan Price has resigned from the Board. 
- Scott Watson made a motion to designate Katie Capps, Trenton Capps, Michael 

Freeman, and Cody Shepherd as Members at Large.  Justin Glowski seconded the 
motion and the motion was unanimously approved. 

- It was noted that concessions, fields maintenance, restrooms, and equipment had all 
been handled more diligently this season than in many prior years. 
 

 



 

Concession/Fields/Operations 

- Alisa McCary will continue to coordinate concession scheduling/operations. 
- Field maintenance, equipment, and mowing were discussed by the Board members. A 

list will be made of maintenance and repair needs. 
- Preston Garcia will coordinate the banners. 
- Alisa McCary will coordinate website registration. 
- Amanda Barron will handle social media for the league with assistance as needed from 

other Board members.  Danette will post reminders regarding registration dates. 
 

 

Open Discussion 

- Dates for signups was discussed. Online registration will open on January 1, 2025, and 
will close on February 2nd.  An in-person registration will be held on Tuesday, January 
28th  from 6 – 8 pm at the Sabine Youth Sports ballpark.  Registration will be $120.00 per 
player.  Late registration will be held online February 3rd  – February 9th at a cost of 
$160.00 per player.  Registration fees are the same as last year. 

- The season will tentatively open on March 17th and end on May 23rd. 
- Uniforms were discussed, and Scott Watson will coordinate. 
- Justin will handle game scheduling. Another Board member will need to learn how to do 

the schedules for future years. 
- Background checks must be performed on all Board members and coaches.  Everyone 

will need to provide their email addresses and phone numbers to Zach McMillan. 
- The annual meeting will continue to be held on the second Tuesday in August. 

 

A motion was made to close the meeting was made by Danette and seconded by Justin. The 
motion was unanimously approved, and the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 


